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I am a member of Friends of Family Farmers and I support HB3372 so small farms 

can sell their produce. As a person who buys produce from farmer's markets I 

support local small farmers because they often grow different varieties that are not 

available at larger commercial markets, are more often organic (or if not labeled 

organic, grown sustainably without commercial pesticides), and support pollinators.  

 


